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Hi,

I am writing in objection to the proposed organic waste transfer station in close proximity
to the Lidcombe res1dent1al area as per proposal APPLICATION NO: DA2023/013O
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The main reasons for objecting against this proposal

1. The proposal location is in close proximity to nearby residential areas, surely the people
proposing this wouldn't like to live next to such a facility

2. There was a similar recycling facility at Chullora not long ago and the stench can
sometimes be detected a kilometer away. This facility has since been scrapped, and we are
not having another one in our area.

3. The proposed location is situated in a location where traffic is already an issue during
peak hours.

4, In general, having an organic waste facility of any sort in a residential area is just
wrong.

Regards,
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